
WUMN-LD EEO Public File Reports 

 

As a low power television station, WUMN-LD is not required to maintain a public file and 

therefore is not required to prepare and maintain EEO Public File Reports.  See, e.g., Broadcast 

and Cable Equal Employment Opportunity Rules and Policies (Reconsideration), 15 FCC Rcd. 

22548 at ¶ 47 (“LPTV stations are not subject to the requirement that certain EEO information be 

placed in the public file annually because LPTV stations are not required to maintain a public 

file”). 


